
Glover Select Board  
5 July 2007 
 
 
Called to Order at 6:30pm 
 
 
Board Members Attending:  Nick Ecker-Racz, Nash Basom, Keone Maher 
Also Attending:  Andy Brosseau, Harvey Dunbar, Juanita Snider, Jonathan Currier,  
Bernie Asch, Phil Brown 
 
Visitors:   
 
 
Minutes of 20 June 2007 
 
Approved without changes. 
 
 
 
Roads 
 
Nick is looking into liability insurance before he begins mowing roadsides.   
 
The road crew proposes to use the excavator to ditch the northeast side of the Daniel’s 
Pond Road between the swamp culvert and the John Rodgers driveway.  Approved. 
 
Joe Neale is concerned about beaver activity.  The select board believes this is not 
affecting town property.  Suggested that he can contact Wayne Lantagne (895-4040). 
 
The board requests that the road foreman develops an incident and accident chart to log 
incidents and injuries and to keep track of accident-free days.   
 
 
ATV Ordinance 
 
Jonathan Currier (525-3372), Glover trail boss for the Duck Pond Ridge Runners ATV 
organization. Bernie Asch from the Sheffield ATV organization.  Presented Sheffield’s 
and Sutton’s town ordinances re ATV use of town roads.  We are considering drafting a 
Glover ordinance for ATV use of town roads. 
 
 
Fireworks 
 
Phil Brown requests that the town grant a permit for fireworks for July 6 on Lone Tree 
Hill.  We are also requested to help fund the fireworks with $500 of town funds.  We 



agree to the request for $500.  This may be the biggest event of the year in town.  We  
also agree that we will not respond positively to such a request next year.  We 
recommend that the fireworks group approach the town through a request for funds at 
Town Meeting or through GREC. 
 
 
Executive Session 
 
Nash moved to go into executive session.  Keone seconded.  We went into executive 
session to discuss a personnel matter at 7:30.  We came out of executive session at 7:42.  
No action at this time. 
 
 
Town Hall Repairs 
 
We are looking for someone to do roof repairs and to install storm windows.  We also 
authorize the purchase of up to five tables for the town hall.  Don should call the state 
surplus department to see if they have good tables we can purchase, before buying new. 
 
 
 
Sidewalks 
 
The first phase of the sidewalk project is completed. 
 
 
 
We adjourned at 8:03 


